
 

 

Newsletter April 2018 

The third successful PEF Comedy Show has wrapped!   

A HUGE thank you to the comedians (left to right)  

Wassim El-Mounzer, Shirley Whalen, DAVID PRYDE!!, 

Reese Turner, and Darren Henwood.  

RE: Productions put it all together and made sure everybody 

behaved, (more or less).  

Joseph Fuda @fudagraphy provided brilliant photos of the 

event. To see some of the captured craziness, visit 

http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca/pastevents.htm  

We thank all our sponsors, advertisers, supporters, well-wishers, and of course  our priceless 

audience for uniting behind, in front, and all around us to make the evening ROCK! 
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We thank the half & half winner for donating all his prize right back to PEF to help the kids! 

Thank you to the community businesses that supported us: Metro Plus Pointe-Claire, Provigo Le 

Marché Kirkland, IGA Topetta Dorval, Maxi & Cie Pointe-Claire, Maxi Dorval. Thank you to 

Group Compass for all the chips & snacks and dinner for the performers. To Breakfast TV for 

letting our comedians run wild to promote the show; and Auvitec Ltée for supporting us with 

excellent sound & lighting. Thank you to Lester B. Pearson School Board and the Directorate for 

always supporting us in everything we do for the students & schools. 

 

 

 
 

COMING SOON: call the PEF office for information on any event 

         

Pointe-Claire Dorval Pointe-Claire 

http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca/pastevents.htm

